
 
 

 
 
 
Weekly Bulletin 
 
Week ending Friday 1 April 2022 

 

Reminder – End of Term Arrangements 
 

School will finish at 1:10pm on Friday 8 April 2022.  Break will be at the usual time.   

 

Bus Arrangements 
 

We have been in touch with School Transport and the Catterall’s number 636 bus will collect pupils at 

1:20pm on the last day of term. 

 

Should your child use a Stagecoach bus, these are public services so you will need to check times with 

them directly. 

 

Should you be unable to collect your child at 1:10pm please let us know via email to the usual address: 

hello@houltonschool.org.uk.  Whilst we understand that this may be inconvenient should you be unable 

to make alternative arrangements your child must be collected by no later than 3:10pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PE reminders for next week 
 

Upcoming fixtures: 
 

• Tuesday 5th April: Boys’ Rugby fixture – Houlton vs Ashlawn (at Houlton)  
 

• Thursday 7th April: Boys’ Rugby fixture – Houlton vs Avon Valley (at Houlton) 
 

Details for both fixtures will be confirmed by Mr Williams via Edulink. 

 

Please follow our PE Twitter page for key information and fixtures @HoultonPEdept 

 

 

 
Absence from school 
 

Should your child be absent from school please ensure that you telephone/email daily by 8:30am at 

the latest (there is an absence line should you wish to leave a message). 

 

In the case of illness for more than 3 consecutive days, in order to authorise this period of absence the 

school will require medical evidence such as the following: medical appointment card/letter; proof of a 

prescription (medication label/container) showing the date prescribed, or a receipt of medication 

purchased for your child.   

 

As part of our safeguarding procedure, our Safe and Well Team will make home visits to our pupils if 

they are unwell for a period of absence or should we have any concerns. Thank you for your 

understanding and support. 
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